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The survey may also be accessed at this link: EMPS Family Survey 2022

What’s Happening @ EMPS!

Scholastic Book Fair &  Winter Evening @ EMPS
In Person and Virtual Book Fair - November 28th to December 6th
Our Book Fair will be held all next week.  Students can come to visit the Book Fair
with their classes and fill out their Wish Lists.  Students can make purchases
beginning on Tuesday.  Families may participate through the virtual link shared below,
or may join us on our Book Fair evening, Thursday, December 1st.  Please see the flyer
below for details.

Virtual Book Fair Extension Link: https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5184726
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Flyer design by student C. Nguyen
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EMPS Winter Concert
Thursday, December 15th, 2022
EMPS students will be showcasing their talents to our community this evening
with performances from our musical groups, different classes and students.
Stay tuned for details!

Ascending Sisters Pilot Project:

Elder’s Mills is pleased to announce that it is one of the schools piloting the Ascending Sisters
Mentorship Program.  In alignment with the Dismantling Anti-Black Racism Strategy, Ascending
Sisters serves as a mentorship program that connects Black girls and non binary students with
self-identified Black YRDSB staff (e.g., teachers, educational assistants, Child and Youth workers,
support professionals, administrators). Cisgender girls, transgender girls and non binary students from
grades 7-10 in selected pilot schools are all welcome to participate.
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Through targeted wellness, health and mentorship opportunities, students will be provided with the
opportunity to develop a stronger sense of self, promote healing, increase ability to advocate,
communicate effectively and further enhance their leadership skills.

Please contact the Black Excellence Planning Team at Blackexcellence@yrdsb.ca if you have further
questions.

Elder’s Mills Public School is thrilled to announce a new
fundraiser -    Recipes In A Jar!
This fundraiser will benefit our school while also donating back
to our community as one meal will be donated for each jar
purchased!

Our school will earn anywhere from 35% - 60% of the purchase price depending on volume of sales!
These mason jars are great for your home and make wonderful holiday gifts.

The online store is open now! Order online at this link.

The last day to order is Monday, November 28th

All funds raised support school enhancements in areas such as STEM, library books and programs,
school and student activities, music programs and much more!

See flyers for details!

Family events in the community:
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NEWS AND OPPORTUNITIES IN THE COMMUNITY

Bridging the Gap in Autism and ADHD Support Services:
We welcome all families to participate and attend but will be held in Tamil. Many families are
searching for opportunities to address the barriers that exist with accessing services for their children
with Autism and/or ADHD. This workshop will seek to address these gaps in support and services.

Register here
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Pics of the week!

World Cup Soccer FIFA Fun @ EMPS!

On the Horizon….

November
25 - Report Cards sent home electronically
28 - Dec 6 Scholastic Book Fair
30 - Photo Retake and Class Photos Day

December
Dec 1 - Book Fair Family evening event!
Dec 15 - Winter Concert - evening event!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend!

Eugenia Korinis Omari White
Principal Vice-Principal
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